
Policy Announcement related to PRKG2 Gene Mutation for Dwarfism (D2) 

 On August 29, 2011, the Board of Directors adopted a formal policy to address the 

unique strain of dwarfism initially discovered in the PRKG2 gene in 2005.  Specifically, this 

policy addresses a strain of dwarfism that the Association previously designated as D2.  For a 

more complete history of this defect, see the article that appeared on it in the February 2008 

Angus Journal.  A DNA test, recognized and approved by the Association, has been in place 

since September 2007.   

 Click here for D2 Policy.  

http://www.angus.org/pub/D2/D2Policy.pdf

